
	

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Members of the media to be briefed about the United Nations’ World 
Water Development Report  

 
16 March 2017 

Members of the media are invited to a media briefing to give an update about the upcoming 
World Water Day Summit and Expo and United Nations World Water Development Report on 
Tuesday, 21 March 2017. 
 
The media briefing will be held at Government Communication and Information System, 
Hatfield in Pretoria. 
 
The briefing will be attended by United Nations representatives who will also clarify the role of 
President Jacob Zuma as the Chairperson of the Heads of State Committee on United 
Nations High Level Panel on Water. 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the media briefing as follows: 
 
Date : 21 March 2017 
Venue : Tshedimosetso House 1035 Frances Baard & Festival  
              Street, Hatfield, Pretoria 
Time : 10:00 
 
Confirmations can be directed to Mr Andile Tshona at TshonaA@dws.gov.za / 073 566 3345.  
 
 
End 
 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation  
 
 
For more information contact: DWS Spokesperson Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 2942  
 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za    
 


